
Privacy notice 

 

The Isle of Wight Council is the data controller for the personal information you provide on 

this form. The council’s Data Protection Officer can be contacted at dpo@iow.gov.uk. You 

can contact the council by phone on 01983 821000, or by writing to us at County Hall, High 

Street, Newport, IW PO30 1UD. 

Your information will be used to assess whether you are eligible to receive housing 

community support and decide which support provider would best suit your needs.  The 

information collected may also form research, when planning for future homeless prevention 

services. Data protection law describes this legal basis as necessary for the performance of 

a task carried out in the public interest.    

Your personal data may be shared with other teams within the council such as Adult Social 

Services, Children’s Social Services, Strengthening Families, Housing Renewal or other 

homeless support providers for the purpose of processing your referral.  

We may also share it with other local authorities or debt collection agents if necessary, for 

the collection of a council tax debt. We may share the data with third parties if we are 

required by law to do so. This may include the Police or Government Agencies. 

We will keep your personal data for as long as we are required to do so, under relevant 

legislation or in accordance with our operational requirements. For further details on how 

your information is used; how we maintain the security of your information; and your rights, 

including how to access information we hold on you, and how to complain if you have any 

concerns about how your personal details are processed, please visit www.iwight.com or 

email information@iow.gov.uk or dpo@iow.gov.uk 


